
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

March 18, 1968 

MROOLYREFERTO,  

• 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 7 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of February 27, 1968 concerning 
records of the Warren Commission. 

The four pictures relating to Commission Document 1534 to which you 
refer are not in the National Archives, nor is an original report 
from which CD 1534 was paraphrased. We have no material in addition 
to that which has been furnished to you related to Norman Similas 
and other people mentioned in the documents related to Similas. 

Material related to the "Minutemen" organization is being copied and 
will be mailed to you as soon as the copies are completed. 

Sincerely yours, 

'James B. Rhoads 
Acting Archivist 

of the United States 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


